
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF AVON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

MEETING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Township 

Supervisors plan to attend the regularly 

scheduled meeting of the Collegeville Township 

Board of Supervisors on Tuesday, November 28, 

2023 at 7:00 PM at the Collegeville Township 

Hall (22724 Co Rd 50, Cold Spring, MN  

56320).  The Supervisors will discuss a draft 

Fire Contract and other issues of mutual interest 

to both townships. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310 

clerk@avontownship.org  
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